
 

TOWN OF PONCE INLET 
4300 S. Atlantic Avenue, Ponce Inlet, FL 32127 

 
 

 

Meeting Cancellation Notice 
 

The 

December 17th, 2024 
Planning Board 

 

meeting has been cancelled. 
 

Staff continues to work on existing projects. 
 

The next meeting date is scheduled:  
Tuesday, January 28th, 2025 at TBD. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the 
Planning & Development Department at (386) 236-2181. 

 
Visit us at: 

www.ponce-inlet.org or follow us on Facebook® 

http://www.ponce-inlet.org/

	TOWN OF PONCE INLET

